
This Week!

NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT GATHERINGS THIS WEEK
While we love hanging out with our students each week, our team also recognizes the value of rest in every
season. That's why we want to give our students time to hang out with their families this Spring Break. We will
NOT be meeting this Wednesday for either our Middle School Midweek or any of our City Groups. Please use
this Wednesday evening as an opportunity to connect with and love on your student while they have some time
off from the craziness of teenage life!

Camp Orlando Registration
Camp Orlando 2023 is the best week of the year for our team, and we know it will be for your student as well!
Camp is a week full of Spirit-led worship services, growth-encouraging discussion, and mind-blowing fun. 
To find all the details you'll need to sign up for Camp, please visit our Camp Orlando Webpage. If you have
any questions, you can email John Marshall II at JohnMarshall@FirstOrlando.com.

03/12/23 - 03/18/23

GENERAL UPDATES

High School MiddlE School
Spring Luau Invite Night - April 5th

Our City Groups have been massively popular
with our high school students over the past
couple semesters, and we want to keep fanning
the momentum they've built! That's why we're
having and Invite Night next month on April 5th!
We want to give our students a night full of fun
and relationship-building activities that is an easy
invite for their friends who may be a bit scared to
come on a regular night.
If your student isn't already part of a City Group,
they can get more information on times, dates,
and meeting locations by submitting our City
Groups Interest Form! 

Spring Splash Bash Invite Night - April 5th
We are so excited for our upcoming middle
school Invite Night on April 5th! We will be
having a fun night full of activities that we know
your student will love. After a quick message, we
will be having a water gun fight out in the
courtyard! If your student has a water gun they
would like to use, they're welcome to bring it.
Please make sure they wear dark clothing that
will not be see-through when wet. We will have
ponchos available for anyone that won't want to
get wet as well.
We'll also have some sweet treats available
afterwards!

CONNECT WITH US

https://www.firstorlando.com/nextsteps/students/camporlando/
mailto:johnmarshall@firstorlando.com
https://firstorlando.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/2332/responses/new
https://www.instagram.com/wearemvmtstudents/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/groups/433100940581154
https://www.firstorlando.com/nextsteps/students/

